
	
   
From: Mohammed Ismail [mailto:mohammed.ismail@dpi.nsw.gov.au]  Sent: Wednesday, 16 
September 2015 4:59 PM To: Nabila Samadie Subject: Re: 20 Shepherd Street Liverpool 
DA-1010/2014 
  
Hi Nabila 
  
Following our phone conversation with you and Lina, here is my confirmation on the issues discussed: 
  
1. The General Terms of Approval (GTA) issued by DPI Water is not an objection to the integrated DA 
2014/1010, however, the applicant needs to comply with all the GTA before DPI Water can issue the 
Controlled Activity Approval (CAA) and, if required a dewatering licence, and before the proposed 
construction works can commence. 
  
2. The covering letter for the issued GTA, dated 14 September 2015, raised some general concern 
regarding developments on waterfront land for the Georges River which relate to this and future, 
similar development. DPI Water would not support encroachment to Council's Building Foreshore 
Line, which are activities on waterfront land, for similar future development on the Georges River 
(point 4 of the letter). 
  
3.  The applicant may need to address, at this stage, the issues raised by the GTA for the construction 
dewatering and the requirement for the authorisation for the dewatering licenses .Officer Greg Russell 
of this Department can be contacted regarding aquifer Interference issues on telephone 88387804, e-
mail: greg.russell@dpi.nsw.gov.au 
  
4. DPI Water will support any attempt by the applicant, or Council, to amend the DA to reduce the 
encroachment of the underground structure to the Council's Foreshore Building Line so that the 
environmental impact of the waterfront land and the Georges River system is minimised. This will also 
be supported by DPI Fisheries. 
  
I hope the above has helped. 
  
Regards 
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